
 

 

 

Dear S5/6 pupil,  

We are looking forward to having you back in school as the new S5 and S6 on Thursday 1st June and 

Friday 2nd June.  

As you know, the new timetable starts on Monday 5th June, but Thursday and Friday will be senior 

school induction days. The S5/6 experience is different from BGE and S4 and we want you to be 

prepared for what lies ahead as senior pupils at Johnstone High.  

The staff have put together a programme of sessions and events which will equip you with the skills 

and information required to be successful in S5/6. All pupils should attend all day Thursday and 

periods 1-4 on Friday.  

Full school uniform should be worn but please bring PE kit/gym clothes for the Thursday afternoon 

activity. 

Timetable 
 

Period Activity 

Thursday 

1 
Introduction to Senior School 

2 

3 
Study Skills 

4 

5 Employability 

6 
Team Building and Leadership 

7 

Friday 

1 Pupil Leadership Opportunities 

2 Sport and Health 

3 Guide to communicating during interviews and presentations 

4 Your Rights and Responsibilities as a Young Adult 

 

Senior pupils involved in Befriending will attend separate training and will be in school all-day 

Thursday and Friday.  

If you have any questions regarding the S5/6 induction, please email me at 

gw17davidsongemma@glow.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Gemma Davidson 
DHT 
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